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SunRail Continuing Later Southbound Train through early 2019
On select nights January into early April 

Orlando – The special southbound late train on select venue nights is continuing in 2019 during 
January and into early April. The train leaves southbound from Church Street Station and service 
coincides with Orlando Magic home games at the Amway Center. The dates are as follows: 

 January 18, 25, 29 & 31 
 February 7, 14, 22 & 28 
 March 8, 14, 20, 22 & 25 
 April 3 & 5 

Those staying downtown late, who wish to take the southbound train home those nights, should 
make their way to the southbound platform at Church Street Station, where the special train 
leaves for points south at 10:30 p.m. If traveling the northern route, customers may take the train 
that normally leaves the northbound Church Street platform at 10:30 p.m. Regular fares apply. 

Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station platforms. Be smart. Be 
safe. For more information about SunRail, including fares, schedule and station locations, please 
visit www.sunrail.com. 
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